
 
 

 

Commodore Perry Elementary 
Title I Information & Compact 

Title I is a federally funded supplemental educational program that provides 

financial assistance to school districts to improve educational opportunities for all 

school-age children. Schools where 40% or more of the population is considered 

economically disadvantaged may become a Schoolwide Title I Program. As of 

2009-2010, Commodore Perry Elementary is considered a Schoolwide Title Program. 

This allows us to design our educational programs to serve all students. 
 

The teachers and administrators at Commodore Perry Elementary School recognize 

the valuable role parents play in your child’s academic success. The purpose of this compact is 

to identify the ways that teachers and parents can work together to support your child’s 

learning 

 Schools’ Responsibility  Parent’s Responsibility 
 

 Provide a high-quality curriculum in * Monitor my child’s attendance 

a supportive and effective learning * Attend parent-teacher conferences 

environment. * Make sure assignments and home- 

work is complete. 

 Help you understand Pennsylvania’s * Volunteer in my child’s classroom 

academic achievement standards.  or school as time allows. 

 
 Provide regular and ongoing * Stay informed about my child’s 

communication through annual  education and communicate 

parent-teacher conferences and frequent with the school promptly by 

reports to you about student’s reading all notices from school 

progress. 

 

For more information about the Schoolwide Title Program you may contact us at (724) 253-2025: 

Mrs. Michelle Young – Elementary Principal 

Mr. Jon Dillaman – Title Teacher             

Ms. Julie Gilmore – Title Administrator 

School-Parent Compact 


